M E E T I N G
997 Grant Ave.
San Lorenzo, CA
STID: 775

Septembexr 6, 1995

Attending: Mark Miller, Chevron
Juliet Shin, ACDEH

Digcussed the issues regarding the two sets of laboratory data
from Superior Analytical for the above site. 3Still no good
explanation as to why two sets of lab data were generated and at
what level the error or fraud occurred. To date, both Superior
Analytical and Sierra Environmental are claiming that they only
had one set of lab data, the ones containing the higher
concentrations. Superior claims that they did not produce two
sets of data, even though both sets are on their letterhead. And
if Sierra Environmental submitted the wrong lab data, with the
lower concentrations, to Chevron for all those quarters, why do
they now only have copies of the correct lab data sheets?
Chevron is still investigating the situation. Sierra recently
submitted a response letter to Chevron, and Mr. Miller thinks
that they copies the County on it. The County has not yet
received this letter.

Blaine Tech has already gone out to collect quarterly samples
from the site. Mr. Miller will call to update the County on the
status of the next quarterly.

Chevron'’s consultants have begun to prepare a risk assessment for
the gite addressing residential scenario.






